
New  Bedford’s  Churrascaria
Novo Mundo re-opens for take-
out and curbside delivery
COVID-19 has deprived many of us of a normal life and that
means many of our favorite eating spots have closed or offered
limited service in the form of take-out or curbside delivery.
Patrons are asked to call ahead with your order at 991-8661.

After a brief closing, Churrascaria Novo Mundo, has announced
that they are back in business offering everyone’s favorite
spot to get everything from Little Necks Portuguese Style,
Shrimp Mozambique, Azorean Style Sirloin Steak, Cacoila plates
and  sandwiches,  their  legendary  1/2  Barbeque  Chicken  with
sides  and  everything  else  under  the  sun  that  is  mouth-
watering, delicious and Portuguese.

In addition, they are offering beer and wine to go with your
meal since Massachusetts Governor Baker signed a bill that
allows restaurants that have an alcohol license to sell beer
and wine for takeout and delivery services.

So, foodies rejoice and give Carla and company a call today
and get your Portuguese cuisine fix from one of the best, if
not the best, Portuguese restaurants on planet earth!

Churrascaria Novo Mundo
98 County St
New Bedford, Massachusetts
Call (508) 991-8661
Website: churrascarianovomundo.com/
Facebook: facebook.com/Churrascaria-Novo-Mundo
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